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between professionals in the broadcasting and advertising industries and advo­
cates for and of visible minority communities. The conference arose out of the 
concern shown by community groups for more than a decade about racism in the 
media - a concern which was reflected in nearly all the situation reports on race 
relations commissioned by the Directorate in early 1982. The Committee appreci­
ates the ferment that is taking place, and has observed changes in the media even 
in the short time it has been in existence. However, we feel that on the whole the 
media, including the newspaper industry, which was not covered by the confer­
ence above, have not only been slow in initiating change but in many areas have 
lagged behind the Canadian people in positive attitude changes towards visible 
minorities.


